
 

        GOVERNMENT COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY  

JAMMU 

 
 

 

The Principal/Director, 

__________________ 

 

 

Sub: Energy Conservation week from 8th -14th December,2023 at GCET, Jammu. 

 

Sir/Madam, 

1. It gives me immense pleasure to inform that Government College of Engineering 

and Technology (GCET), Jammu, with the support of Bureau of Energy Efficiency, 

Ministry of Power and J&K Power Development Department, is celebrating National 

Energy Conservation (EC) week from 8th  – 14th  December, 2023.  

2. During the week, we are organizing various events to create awareness and 

cultivate a culture of energy conservation & sustainable practices among the youth. 

The details of the events are as follows: 

a. Paper presentations on theme topics ―Emerging Trends in Energy Efficiency-

Opportunities and Challenges‖. 

b. Invited talks by eminent Resource persons  

c. Poster making and Slogan competitions  

3. In this direction, with the help esteemed organisations mentioned above, this 

institute has also launched a 4E wave – A National Student led Movement towards 

Energy Conservation and sustainable future. To facilitate the movement/campaign, 

a web portal – www.4ewave.com  has been developed which will provide an 

interactive platform to the students and citizens nationwide for information and 

resource sharing related to energy conservation. Detailed information regarding the 

aforementioned events and terms & conditions for participation are accessible on 

the portal. 

4. We request you to kindly motivate your students to be part of this impactful 

journey towards energy conservation by registering on the said portal and 

participating in events and contests being organised at the national level during the 

forthcoming Energy Conservation week. 

5.  To register, participants need to provide basic details such as Name, email, contact 

number and name of State/UT on the portal. The students, who do not have 

email/contact number, may use the details of their parents for registration purpose, 

which would serve as a communication link for future correspondence. The 

participants on registration will also receive a Certificate of acknowledgement, 

which will be downloadable from the portal. 
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6. I feel that with your august intervention and support, we can celebrate the energy 

conservation week with full fervour and enthusiastic participation of the youth— 

who are the key players in shaping sustainable energy practices and the 

environmental future. I further, request you to spread a message to the general 

public through your students:  

“To switch off their non-essential lights and heating/cooling appliances 

between 7 pm to 9 pm during this week and beyond” 

 

 

With Regards 

Principal GCET, Jammu 

& 

Dean(Engineering),University of Jammu. 

 


